Hello Honorable Council,

I'm writing in support of the solar initiative and asking for the Detroit City Council to approve to move forward with the proposal. Installing solar farms in the proposed locations bring several benefits to both municipalities and residents. The city will become more sustainable in using renewable energy for municipal buildings and save millions of dollars on not having to remove illegally dumped material from these areas. Residents will receive funding they can apply to making their homes more energy efficient.

Residents will also have opportunities to design what the solar farm surroundings will look like, such as selecting plant species for a pollinator habitat. Overall, the city of Detroit will benefit tremendously from the solar initiative moving forward.

Best,

Zenaida Flores Vice President / Research Director



Main Office 19984 Derby St. Detroit, MI 48203 C: 248-678-1443

www.rescuenaturenow.org

